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<Date> 

 

Dear <Member Name>, 

North East Texas Credit Union (NETCU) and East Texas Professional Credit Union (ETPCU) will complete 

the final steps to merge operations March 31 – April 4.  NETCU’s core banking system will be migrated to 

ETPCU systems at that time.  Duplicate account numbers for NETCU and ETPCU members must be 

addressed as part of the migration process.  Your NETCU account number will change effective April 1.  

Your current share account number will change to an 8-digit number that includes your current NETCU 

share account number.  Your new share account number is:   

<8-digit share number> 

Please update your account information with your employer for direct deposit and merchants that draft 

payments from your account AFTER your March transactions have posted to your existing account.  When 

updating your automatic deposits and payments, please use the following information for your account: 

 Routing Number: 311985788 

 Share (savings) MICR: <share MICR> 

 Checking MICR:  <checking MICR> 

For loan payments with us that are transferred from an account at another financial institution, please 

use the share (savings) MICR above when you update your information.  If you have automatic payments 

in place using your debit card, like utilities for example, you do not need to take any action. 

Thank you for your patience as we complete the core banking system migration.  If you have any 

questions, please contact your local branch or the Call Center at 903.323.0230. 

Sincerely, 

 

Scot R. Haines 

Senior Vice President, Operations 


